October 8, 1945

The County Auditor presented to the Board a petition for the
improvement requiring a change from the original construction
of Ditch No. 41. It was moved by Commissioner Peterson and
seconded by Commissioner Ramsden that a preliminary hearing
be held on November 12, 1945 at 3:30 o'clock P. M. Motion

carried. .




